
 

Gloucester Primary Schools’ FA- Handbook for Parents and Players 

Gloucester Primary Schools’ FA have provided a handbook for all parents and players at the 

start of the season along with an information pack. All players and parents are required to 

attend a meeting/presentation by various GPSFA staff at the start of the season. The 

handbook and presentation include some very useful information for parents and players 

including who the Associations child welfare officer is, their child welfare policy and what is 

expected from players and parents whilst representing their district.  

This is an example of good practice from GPSFA, ensuring all players and staff are aware of 

the Associations child welfare policy and know who to go to if they have any concerns. This 

clear and detailed correspondence from GPSFA shows good proactive communication and 

provides clarity on the routes of communication within their Association.  

 

 

 

 


